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Babysitting Policy 

 

Stepping Stones nursery does not offer an out of hours babysitting 
service. 
If parents wish to ask a nursery employee to babysit their child, then this 
is a private arrangement for which the nursery will not be held 
responsible. 
The nursery will not be held responsible for any health and safety issues 
or grievances that may arise from private babysitting arrangements. 
Out of hours babysitting must not interfere with the employee’s 
commitments and role at nursery. 
Confidentiality must be maintained by employees with regards to 
colleagues, children and nursery matters. Failure to adhere to this may 
result in disciplinary action being taken. 
An employee will only be able to take a child from nursery if they are 
authorised to do so by the parent and are named on the authorisation 
forms. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 


